
 

 

 

Dear Student, 

The Office of the COE has conducted Mock Online Examination for final year 

Students except from maritime programmes. From feedback received from 

students through emails and interaction through mentors, it has been 

observed that the students have faced the following technical difficulties in 

attending the online examinations. 

1. Poor internet connection 

2. Could not complete the exam in the given time 

3. Interruptions due to power cut 

4. Difficulty in continuing the exams after break due to Internet or 

power failure 

5. Difficulties in inter-changing between questions and sections 

6. Difficulties in attaching the drawing/written part 

  

In this regard, to rectify the above issues, new methodology for online End 

Semester Examinations are being developed.  

Hence the End semester Online Examination for the final year students 

(other than maritime programmes) scheduled from 6th July 2020 is 

postponed. The revised time table and new methodology will be intimated 

shortly. 

 
 

 
Controller of Examinations     
 


